
•	 Do you live or work in Goleta?
•	 Are you concerned about wildfires?
•	 Do you know that Monarch butterflies live in our 

eucalyptus groves during the winter months?
•	 Are you aware that fire planning helps us protect 

our natural resources?
•	 We want to hear from you about these topics.

The City of Goleta Needs Your Input

The City of Goleta is hosting a workshop to garner input and provide 
information for the development of a city-wide Wildland Fire Plan 

and a Monarch Butterfly Habitat Management Plan.

Wednesday, February 23rd, 6pm
Goleta Valley Community Center

5679 Hollister Ave, Goleta

For additional information, please refer to the 
Planning and Environmental Services section 

of the City's website at www.cityofgoleta.org 
or contact Dan Nemechek, Senior Planner, at 961-7544.

Para informatión en español, pregunte por 
Shine Ling al (805) 961-7548.

 




